
            
 

 
FAO: Scott Riley  
Operations Manager 
Acquire Business Sales Limited 
Evans House 
Manchester Road 
Bolton 
BL3 2NZ   
 
Re. Completed Sale of Dean Engineering Limited 
 
Dear Scott,  
 
I write to reference the service provided by Acquire Business Sales Limited in the Sale of 
our Company which successfully completed on 12th May 2017.  
 
Prior to contacting Acquire and engaging the service, we met with several other agents 
that handle company sales.  
 
We appointed Acquire because of your clear commitment to protecting the 
confidentiality of our business sale, your professional approach to identifying strategic 
buyers, and your obvious nationwide profile.  
 
Despite being more expensive than the other agents we spoke to, we also recognised 
that Acquire offer significant expertise in the sale of businesses with specialist activities, 
and were a particularly good fit to handle our company sale in the UK engineering and 
manufacturing sector.   
 
We were impressed with the quality of the sales documents you prepared on our 
Business and the regularity with which you updated us on sale progress.  
 
You introduced many qualified potential buyers to our Business who signed the NDA 
including the eventual purchaser, a complimentary group of engineering companies.  
 
We are delighted with the outcome and have no hesitation in recommending Acquire to 
other business owners looking to sell.   
 
Thank you once again for all your help,  
 
Andy 
 
 
Andrew Sterry | Director | Dean Engineering Limited 

Dean Engineering Ltd 
60 Newland Street, 
Coleford, 
Glos, GL16 8AL 
 

Tel 01594 835542 
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